
I urge the Judiciary Committee to approve HB 4145 immediately for a full vote on the Senate 

floor. More than 80% of female homicide victims in the state of Oregon are killed by intimate 

partners. A close friend of mine lives in fear after leaving an abusive partner, with whom she 

shares a child. After seeing pictures of what he did to her, I shudder to think what access to a gun 

would have meant. Please close the boyfriend loophole! 
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